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Dear Colleague, 
 
We can confirm that self-employed musicians/tutors visiting have obtained an 

enhanced DBS certificate with children's barred list information.  

I can confirm that all supplied Music for Life tutors, have not had a break of 

service for three months or more since their certificate was issued. If they were to 

do so, before they restarted teaching we would do another DBS for each.  

Where the enhanced DBS certificate has disclosed any matter or information, the 

school will have been made aware. 

We understand that if a tutor does not have this check, they will need to 

accompanied at all times when on the school site.  

We understand that all Music for Life tutors must show photo ID on arrival to school 

and will have their DBS with them if needed to be seen by the school and all tutors 

are aware of this.  

All the best, 

 

 

 

Dan Gooch-Peters 
Managing Director – Music for Life 
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